
	
   	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
What:   Public meeting regarding the proposed stadium completion 

project and ski-trail lighting improvements on ERHS campus. 
 
When:  August 7th from 6:30 – 8:00 pm 
 
Where:  Eagle River High School Library 
 
 
Eagle River High School was recently awarded a $1.4 million legislative 
grant from the State of Alaska for stadium completion and trail lighting 
projects.  The school is hosting a public meeting on August 7th to provide 
the local community an opportunity to learn more about the scope of 
these proposed projects.  ERHS administration along with an ASD 
project manager and representatives from USKH will present project 
details and outline a tentative timeline for development.  There will be 
an opportunity at the meeting for the public to ask questions and provide 
comments on the proposed improvements.  We hope you will consider 
attending this informational meeting and lending your voice to our 
planning process. 
	
  
	
  


